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June 13, 2018 
 
Re:  Addendum to Waiver request for Gregory Sancoff amend subdivision approval  

Tax Map 11 Lot 34-1 
    
The reason for this request is because this was part of a pork-chop subdivision with all lots having road 
frontage on an existing town road.  There are no new roads within the subdivision where overhead 
utilities would be constructed and visible from the public way.  This driveway is 2000’ and placing 
utilities underground for one house for 2000’ is and excessive cost.  The overhead utilities will not be 
visible from the public way once inside the parcel approximately 350’.   
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